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The SCEA Releases Statement on SC for Ed’s Decision to Pause 
Advocacy 

 
COLUMBIA, SC – Today, The South Carolina Education Association released a 
statement in response to SC for Ed’s decision to suspend their advocacy efforts.  
 
The SCEA President Sherry East gave the following statement in response to the 
announcement: 
 
“We are thankful to SC for Ed for the work they’ve done over the years. South 
Carolina’s public education supporters, both inside and outside the classroom, are 
our strongest asset, and we are grateful for those who have joined us in our 
advocacy efforts.  
 
Relentless advocacy for strong public schools is more important than ever. We are 
seeing unprecedented attacks on public education in South Carolina, from voucher 
schemes to attempted book bans and censorship measures.  
 
We will never stop advocating for public education and the hardworking employees 
who make it possible. The SCEA is the leading advocate for public schools in the 
state, and we are the only association that uses collective action to fight for better 
public schools for every South Carolina child.”  
 
President East added, “We are not new to this, and we have been true to this. We 
warmly welcome any educator or ally of public education to join us collectively as 
we fight to protect public education.  
 
Together we are stronger and together we are heard.” 
 
You can visit www.jointhescea.org to learn more and join today. 
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